July 13, 2018

Never Forgotten Honor Flight

To Whom It May Concern:

Please accept the following checks to fund a local veteran in the area to enjoy the
Honor Flight in honor/memory of Eugene Eckes. The total is $470.

Eugene was able to enjoy his time on the Honor Flight in 2011 and spent time talking
about his time in the Navy. He was a proud veteran. Thank you for offering this
service to the many veterans that have gone and those that you are currently
working on making this possible for them.

Sincerely,
WWK_/
Tricia Maier and the family of Eugene Eckes

5901 Pine Park Street
Weston, WI 54476




